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Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Wal nutport
Pennsylvania

Dear Ir. Geary:

AT THE EAGLE HTEL

CONCORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE

June 12, 1946

I was happy to hear from you with regard
to our recent test broadcast. Your comment
has proven to be extremely helpful to our
engineering staff.

n glancing over your letter, as well as
those of other DX fans, we were quite surprised
to know that WKXL, operating on 1450 kc, with
250 watts of power, was able to be heard in so

many remote spots.

Again I say, your comment was extremely
helpful and if you are in this vicinity sometime
in the future please feel free to pay us a visit.

Cordially yours,

R. A. Kelley
Manager

RAK:cl

MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM YANKEE NETWORK


